
 

TOWN OF RUTLAND BUILDING COMMITTEE 
 
NEW!!   
PROJECT WEBSITE: 
HTTPS://townofrutlandwi.gov 
 
 
Building Committee - Updated Posting 
  
Minutes from the 10/2/2023 Building Committee are now available 
on the project website under Recent Meeting Notes:   
https:\\townofrutlandwi.gov 
 
The building committee has sent out several postcards containing 
information on the project. If you did not receive these postcards, 
please email the committee using the following email: 
supervisorporter@town.rutland.wi.us. 
  
 


